ERIE SHORES QUILTING GUILD
August 18, 2017

105-124 Division Road North
Kingsville, ON N9Y 1E4
Phone: 226-345-1512

E-mail: chartmap.chartrand@gmail.com

Town of Kingsville
2021 Division Road North
Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9
Attention: Sandy Kitchen, Deputy Clerk
Maggie DeRocher, Manager of Kingsville Arena

Re: Waiver of Fee for the Unico Building

I am the chairperson for the Charity Program at the Erie Shores Quilting Guild. We meeton a
monthly basis to sew charity quilts for nursing homes and shelters in our area.

We are presently meeting at a church where we are at full capacity. More space is required for
sewing machines, table set-ups, iron and iron boards. We have been so productive in these last
few months, that we will be making a public presentation to Royal Oak Retirement Home in
Kingsville and Hiatus House in Windsor. Local newspapers will be invited so everyone can see
the benefits that cur community is receiving from our efforts.

Therefore, | kindly request that the Council of Kingsville waive the fees for our Charity Program
so that we can continue meeting once a month for our sewing day.

Sincerely,
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Fran Chartrand, Chairperson of the Charity Program
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